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It is my opinion that I will be disenfranchised, and my vote will never count, in any 
presidential election, without the electoral college process. It is also my opinion that 
every single voting aged citizen, in any rural area of this country will also be stripped 
of their vote ever being counted without the electoral college representing them. The 
reason for this process is to ensure that every single vote is counted and represented 
by a delegate assigned to cast a single vote representing thousands of voters, both 
rural and urbanites.
Third world countries elect their officials by "popular vote". We are a Constitutional 
Republic, not a bananna republic. We cannot stand as a country, making a move like 
this. This is not Venezuela or China or Russia. 
Please vote against this dangerous bill.
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